
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Don’t miss the chance to have your child’s artwork turned into beautiful Christmas cards, 
 tea towels and help the 

school at the same time!

It’s that time of year again and your child will either have already created their own special 
Christmas design at school/nursery, or will have brought the materials to do it home.
This is a great opportunity to turn their creation into a range of professionally printed 
products, which you are able to purchase for family and friends this Christmas.

£1.00 from the sale of each product will go straight back to the 
school/nursery or PTA!

Christmas Cards 
12x A6 Cards & Envelopes

A3 Poster Calendars
A3 Poster Calendar

Tea Towels

Cards With No Message Inside
12x A6 Cards & Envelopes

Mugs 
1x Mug

Gift Labels 
(Self Adhesive) 12x Labels

Many thanks & we look forward to receiving your order.

Our very best wishes,
The Xmas4Schools Team

Cobbs Wood House
Cobbs Wood Industrial Estate,
Ashford, Kent, TN23 1EP

T / 0800 612 7381
info@xmas4schools.co.uk
www.xmas4schools.co.uk

Registered in Engand
No. 04239188

For prices please visit www.xmas4schools.co.uk

Please note we cannot accept any late orders after the online portal has closed.

Please complete the form on the reverse of your child’s artwork and return it to the school by
the date printed - you will not need to place an order at this stage. Once we have received your 
form we will send you a text and an email containing your order link which you can follow to 
your child’s ordering portal. From here, you can place your order and make payment.


